Transco FERC Watch July 1, 2025

Welcome to FERC Watch — a customer service provided by Transcontinental Gas Pipe
Line Company, LLC (“Transco”). Questions or comments related to the information
contained in the FERC Watch should be directed to Whitney Wiener at (281) 222-7439.

Transco had no June activity to report on this month’s FERC Watch Report.



